
Dear Families,

Welcome to the Ivy League Kids Program! We are excited to partner with you in providing

your child with a safe, enriching, and enjoyable experience. Our program is designed to

offer a wide variety of developmentally appropriate activities, tailored to support your

child’s growth and success.

Your child’s health, safety, and well-being are our top priorities. Our dedicated staff is

committed to delivering the highest quality programming and creating a positive

environment where children can thrive both academically and socially.

For your child’s safety, we require all participants to be signed in and out each day. Before

school, a staff member will ensure your child is released to the appropriate school

personnel, and after school, we will be expecting all program registrants. If your child is

scheduled to attend but will be absent, please notify us in advance. We actively check

attendance and follow up on any unaccounted absences to ensure the safety and security

of all children in our care.

We look forward to a wonderful year with you and your family. Thank you for choosing Ivy

League Kids as a trusted part of your child’s development. Please don’t hesitate to reach

out with any questions or concerns—we’re here to support you!

Sincerely,

Joe Evans

CEO 

8500 W. 191ST ST. MOKENA,IL 60448  

815-464-1265  |  www.ivyleaguekids.org


